PUTT'N AROUND

YOUR NEWS SOURCE FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE

This month's news we would like to make tribute to our great staff members! Left to right is Tori Ezell, Ashley Pounders, Rita Allen, Chess Moore and Bobby Parker.

Tori works in our Prop Shop and has been with the club for 4 years. She is married to Charles and they have 4 kids, Josh, Wes, Tracey and Lacie and they are from Columbus. Tori enjoys her job and it shows with the friendships she had made with the members.

Ashley has been a bartender in the Acorn Lounge for 5 months. She is a lifelong resident of Columbus and has 1 child, Kaden who is 7 years old. Ashley said she fell in love with bartending a few years ago and is glad to be doing what she loves here at Green Oaks. When she is not working she enjoys time at home and taking care of her fur babies.

Rita has worked in the Acorn Lounge for 5 years. She is originally from Gainesville, FL and has been living in Caledonia for 3 years. She has 1 daughter, Victoria and is crazy about Scott Beatty! Rita says she is old enough to know better and still too young to care. Her fun loving attitude is why she is so enjoyable in the Acorn Lounge. Like so many of us, she says she has a high tolerance to not being consistent in the game of golf.

Chess works in the Pro Shop and has been with us for 1½ years. He and his wife Carie have 1 daughter, Magen and 2 sons, Chess & Dustin. He has lived in Vernon, AL for 25 years. Chess loves to play golf which makes him a perfect fit in our Pro Shop.



Bobby Parker is our General Manager and has worked for Green Oaks 7+ years and has been a member since 1994. He has a daughter, Kim, a son Ty and 4 grandkids, Colby, Neal, Addy and Jacob. Bobby is a lifelong resident of Columbus and served in the US Army as an MP. Thank you for your service Bobby.

We are so proud of all of our staff members for the great job they do, keeping Green Oaks a place that we can have fun and fellowship. Thanks from all of us!

REMEMBER RED SHIRT FRIDAYS



A shout out to some good folks... Bob Smith for the loan of his grill for the back patio, Doug Murray for doing some extra mowing, Carl Lisowski for our great membership day festivities and Rita Allen's daughter, Victoria, for all of the tournament flyers. Thank you to Management for putting a much needed fan in the ladies restroom. We would also like to thank Curt Friday for getting us a huge discount on an electrical breaker we had to replace on the pump for the irrigation system. He saved us several hundred dollars and installed it at no charge.

UP COMING EVENTS

Mark your calendars for the Betsy Drain Tournament on September 8th beginning at 8AM

September 22nd & 23rd is a 2 day, 1 person scramble. Beginning at 1 PM each day.

See Bob Smith for details.

Also please remember Steak Nights on the 1st and 3rd Thursday nights. Great fun & fellowship for all. New members please see Pro Shop for details.

As a reminder, if you would like to receive your statement and newsletter via email, please sign up in the Pro Shop.

ANNOUNCEMENT

Beginning September 1st, our Greens Fees will go up to \$27.50 per round. This was voted in at our last Board meeting now that our new greens are playable and doing well.



NEW MEMBERS

We are excited to announce the addition of 6 new members, Thomas Stienke, Jeremy Hester, Dalton Leverett, Michael C. Baird, Lonnie and Michelle Harris. When you see them around the club please welcome them to the Green Oaks family.